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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

April 14, 1989

ALL NON-AGREEMENT STATES
COMMENTS ON DRAFT GENERAL LICENSE STUDY

Enclosed for your review and comment is an NRC draft General License
Study. This 1s an important study and we look forward to your comments.

Please provide comments to Donald Mackenzie, State Agreements Program, by

gzmck %1gtant Director

State, Local and Indian Relations
State, Local and Indian Tribe Programs

May 1, 1989, if possible.
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